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Summer Fun Day. On the 17th August 2024 we

are planning a free Fun Day. There will be lots

to do for children, like face painting, bouncy

castle, and games and of course for adults

there will be lots of music, fun, karaoke,

competitions and so much more. Watch out for

the posters!

SUMMER EDITION
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Cycle Hangars
Over the next few months
Hackney will be installing
some shiny new cycle
hangars around our estate.
This will help to keep your
cycles safer and of course,
no longer chained to
railings.

Southend
Trip

03/08/24

Looking forward to our summer trip to Southend-on

Sea? On the 3rd August we will be meeting at the

corner of Purcell Street/Regan Way at 10:00am and

leaving sharply at 10:30am heading for Southend

seafront. We will  then leave the coast for our return

to the Arden Estate at 7:00pm.  Tickets are almost all

gone now!  Contact the TMO Estate Office for more

information.  
 

Arden Fun Day 

After only ten short months it’s time to say Goodbye!
I have really enjoyed my time here at Arden and hopefully made a
positive impact on at least, some of our residents.

I have made many new friends on this estate and wish my
colleagues and you all the very best that life has to offer.
God Bless - Gary Jarrett.

Time to say Goodbye!



As our country goes to the polls to choose our
next Government, Why not consider
government on this estate? Why not consider
joining our board and making a difference
right here.

Don’t just talk about it. Do it! - We Need YOU!
Talk to a member of the team at the estate
office or call us on 
020 7739 7075

We need YOU

SUMMER EDITION JULY 24
Free Tuesday Coffee
Free on Tuesdays? Why not come
down to the Arden Community
Centre, and join our Coffee
Morning?

It’s free, everyone is welcome and
you will have a guaranteed laugh
and some interesting fun, come
check us out! 
Open - 9:30 am till 12:00 pm

Flipping
Burgers!

Summer is here and the temptation to start flipping
the burgers, every time the sun is out is high, but, hold
that thought! 

Please remember. Barbecuing is not allowed in any
communal area on the Arden estate. This is because
barbecues are a fire hazard, can cause damage to  the
grass and potentially worsen air pollution.

Please contact us at the
TMO office:

Monday to Friday 
8:00am - 4:00pm
Closed for lunch between 
1:00 - 2:00pm 

We are happy to help!

As cute as they may, or may not be, you must have

permission to keep your lovely pets. It is a condition of

your tenancy and your dogs will need to be microchipped

and registered. 

Pet, Pet, PetsDog Free Areas? We are inviting
comments and views

about having some
designated dog free
areas on our estate.

Let us know what you
think?
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Contact Us

Yes You!


